411 Brixten Avenue
Ste Lamberty PeCe
June 9, 1962

Thank-you for your letter of April 30, I am sorry I was
wmable to answer sooner, but I was busy working on the Comet and
Hova scctlons display for the Ddmonton meeting. Your Centrc was
repreascnted in this dieplay with the roports on Comet Scki-Idnes
you seude

o standard forms have been printed for reporting obscrvations
of comets, as 1t is not expocted observers wpuld went to follow a
rigld progranme. However C & N Form #4 is a useful guide for
obsorvers, mcloced are a few C & I forms #2 used in the scarch
papt of this programme, If your Ceontre wishes to take an active part
in scarchlng for new stars and comets, let mé know and I will send
more formos

Again, thenk you for the lotter end obscrvationss I hope
your Centre keeps up the good works

Yours truly,
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Jin Low
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